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Math Madness


What is happening in Math this month?





Through the month of December and into January students will be finishing up the unit on measurement. In this unit they have explored and learned about area, perimeter, volume and capacity. Students have been given an opportunity to explore different ways of finding these units of measure and have been encouraged to take more of a hands on approach by getting out of their seat and trying to make real-life connections from inside the classroom to the outside world. 





The process in which I will be giving homework has changed and you might have noticed this already. Rather than giving a homework sheet out on Tuesday and Thursday of each week I am going to begin doing up homework packs that will be handed out on Monday and collected on Friday. This allows the student to have four nights to complete the assigned work. 


Just a reminder that I will be offering afterschool math help every Tuesday after school  in the new year from 3-4. If you wish for your son or daughter to attend just write a note as to how they will be picked up.





Thanks,


Mr. Flynn











Happy New Year


Welcome 2011





I am so excited to ring in the New Year with such a super class.  I can’t believe that we are starting back to school almost half-way through the month of January.





I am hoping that with this New Year comes many new and exciting adventures for us to take and learn from.  I know that whatever adventure meets us, I am glad to be sharing it with such a splendid group of young adults, who have proven to me to be nothing but mature and trustworthy individuals!!





Here is to a new year and new adventures!  





End of IF Program


February 6th English Program Starts





With the start of a new year and the month of January always welcomes the preparations for the start of the English Program and the end of the IF Program.  As of February 6th, the IF Program is officially over and the English term will start.





The students will still receive four hours of French per week, and the program will continue on these days as usual.  They will still be working away at different units, reading books, writing stories and working at different projects during their class time.





There is a Provincial test that the students have to write.  It will be written sometime within the first week of our transition to the English part of the program, and when I find out when this is I will let you know.  There is nothing that the students can do at home to prepare them for this test, just try and make sure that they are present on the testing day.





There is also an oral component of this test, but only selected schools will be tested, and I do not know at this point whether Harkins has been selected.  If we do get selected, again, I will keep you informed as soon as possible.





If you have any questions regarding the transfer into the English program from the French or on any of these Provincial testings, please feel free to contact me (email is usually the easiest means of communication with me) at any time.  I will answer any questions that you might have.
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Show and Tell:


All the class
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(Bonne fête Abby B.  
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No show and tell today�
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Bonne fête Jake�
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Show & Tell:  


Brandon, Campbell & Robbie�
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Show & Tell: 


Jayme, Jessica, Shelby�
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Scholast-ic Book Orders Due�
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